Capital City Rowing	
March 11, 2021
6:30 p.m.
St. Peter's Anglican Cathedral
Minutes 3/11/2021

Members Present: Windy Taylor (President), Trueby Bodiford (VP Operations), Jennifer Crews, Lori Chorey (VP Admin), John Selover (Treasurer), Kim Nahoom, Mike Kashak, Heather Conn
Non-Members Present: Tyler Cintron, Tyler Twilley, Ian Selover, Josh Baker, Lauren Penniman, Michael Moxom, Jamie Bellamy, Eric Smith, Gillian Dodge, Matthew Smith, Will Huffman
The meeting began at 6:35pm. The February meeting minutes were approved and seconded.
Coach Lauren began with announcing there are 18 MS @ the lake on M,W,F and there'd be no Spring Break practice. They had a zoom meeting last night for the race information, etc and reiterated Erg goals. Josh added that they would be overstocked for HS coaches and MS coaches at the race so supervision should be good.
Captains Ian and Tyler said things were coming together for the boys team and they were happy with the results. Practices had been great and morale was good now that racing was happening.
Captain Jillian felt the racing had gone well, with positive attitudes to go with it. They had a good practice week and agreed morale was good.
Coach Josh concurred that morale was up and race procedures were going well.(Oakridge race has been cancelled.) For incoming MS, 9th, and 10th grade rowers, there is going to be a Learn-to-Row Camp (capped at 20) starting July 5th, then the following week would be Long Skinny Boat Camp. Lots of volunteer opportunities will be provided. Ads will be posted online and printed in the Democrat. 5 weeks have been signed up for already and shirts are part of participation. He was still working on FRSA compliance, and mentioned the Erg-a-Thon was the following Friday. They would have teams of 4 on 8-12 ergs with each team responsible for an hour. The goal was 500,000 meters total. He announced Spring Break practice would be from 8-1. He commented on the sports psychologists having observed and started goal setting and relating it back to the team. He requested new handles (approx. $200 grips for both squads).
Windy reported getting compliments in Gainsville for orderliness and efficiency. In Jacksonville, the only negative thing was the rainy weather.
Lori announced the boys were leading in the fundraising with $2700.
Kim reported that security would be needed for the banquet ($35/hr, 3 hr min. by 4/6.) She was estimating $1800 for 140 people, $300 for drinks, $35/hr plus tip for servers if we have them, and if we need to buy linens it will be $8/table. Overall estimate approx. $5000 for banquet.
Trueby stated that we were at 14.8 per 100,000 current covid cases. April 1st is the deadline for hotel reservations in Sarasota. She mentioned making one change to the new policy.
Windy spoke for John saying that $20 per regatta would cover the costs. No money was lost for the Gainsville and Jacksonville races. N. FL District fees were capped at $900. He was working on the second PPL loan. Josh was asked to put a budget together for States: gas, entry fees, coach costs, boat rentals, etc. 
A motion was made to adjourn and seconded at 7:51pm.


